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Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission  
January 30, 2021 Meeting Public Comment 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Date of Submission:  Friday, January 29, 2021 12:06PM 
Method of Submission: Email To <Redistricting@Michigan.gov> 
Name: Crystal Thrall 
Subject: Redistricting commission 
 
Hello, 
 
I believe the redistricting commission should eliminate bias by creating simple shapes for each district, 
such as rectangles, and adjusting the physical sizes of the simple shapes so that each district has 
approximately the same number of eligible voters. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Crystal Thrall, Ph. D. 
York Twp, Washtenaw County 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Date of Submission:  Friday, January 29, 2021 11:42AM 
Method of Submission: Email To <Redistricting@Michigan.gov> 
Name: Ray B 
Subject: Redistricting 
 
My Suggestion is that Districts be limited to six (6) relatively straight Lines so that the most complex 
shape would be an "L" . These Lines might follow Rivers/ Streets or other natural features, or County, 
City, & Township Boarders. Race , Party or other affiliation should have no bearing on the population 
splits. The only factor should be total populations.   
I believe this would eliminate the picking of voters that might sway elections one way or the other. 
 
 
Thanks  
 
Ray Berkin  

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Date of Submission:  Friday, January 29, 2021 10:55AM 
Method of Submission: Email To <Redistricting@Michigan.gov> 
Name: Mark S. Redker 
Subject: District configuration. 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Date of Submission:  Thursday, January 28, 2021 7:47PM 
Method of Submission: Email To <Redistricting@Michigan.gov> 
Name: Mike Stanley 
Subject: Volunteer needed? 
 
I volunteered for the ICRC as an unaffiliated individual.  I was not selected; but I retain an interest in 
serving the Commission in whatever way I might.   
 
 I am retired and thus able to travel around the state. I have done a lot of data analysis (and 
corresponding data entry); data classification, etc. in my pre-retirement positions. I am proficient with 
Microsoft Excel and Microsoft Access. I use the internet, but have not done any website design or build 
work. 
 
 I hope I can be of some service to the Commission. 
 
Mike Stanley 
 

 
 
 
 
 




